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The State Universities Civil Service System (System Office) continues to routinely revise and modify the
classification plan in accordance with the standard classification plan management process. The overall
objective is to provide an efficient and effective classification and examination system that meet the
business requirements of each employer. The following modifications are therefore being proposed for
the forementioned series.

The System Office is editing the occupational areas for the Police/Public Safety Telecommunicator and
the Police/ Public Safety Telecommunicator Supervisor. The Police/Public Safety Telecommunicator is
currently in the occupational area of Clerical (04) and the Police/Public Safety Telecommunicator
Supervisor is currently in the occupational area of Managerial (03). There has been movement to change
the occupational area for similar classifications at the Federal level from Administrative Support (similar
to our Clerical occupational area) to a Protective Service occupational area. The System Office has a
Protective Service occupational area (13) and therefore proposes moving both classifications in this series
to this occupational area. We believe this modification will be beneficial in addressing the recruitment,
employment and retention in the Protective Service area.

At this time, we are not proposing any other changes to the class specification nor any change to the
examination instruments for this series. The employment registers will not be voided. The class plan
memorandum/class specification’s effective date will be May 15, 2019.
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